
HAIL WESTON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

CO-OPTION OF ONE COUNCILLOR VACANCY 
 

The statutory period for electors to request an election to fill the 

vacancy on HWPC Council, due to a resignation, has now passed 

without such a request having been made. 
 

A vote for the co-option will take place at the Parish Council 

meeting on 27 September 2022.  The co-option of this vacancy will 

feature thereafter on Parish Meeting Agendas until filled. 

 

As a councillor representing your community, you will help to keep 

it a great place to live.  You will be supported in your role and will 

be expected to undertake training.  You should be comfortable 

working electronically.  You should have a positive outlook, a can-

do attitude, and be willing to work as part of a team. 

 

Eligibility 

To Qualify a person must, on the day of co-option, be a British 

citizen and attained the age of 18 years AND 

• On that day and thereafter continues to be a local 

government elector for the area of the authority, OR 

• Has during the whole 12 months preceding that day 

occupied as owner or tenant any land or any other premises 

in the area; OR 

• Has their principal or only place of work during that 12 month 

has been in the area; OR 

• Has during the 12 months resided in that area; OR  

• During the whole 12 months has resided with the parish or 

within 3 miles of it. 

 

In order to be considered for Co-option at the next Council 

meeting, applications are to be received by September 27 at 

clerk@hailweston.org.uk 

 

 

 


